
  

 

Dear All, 

 

After close monitoring of the global risk assessment by the World Health Organization of 

the COVID-19 pandemic, on behalf of the CINP Executive Committee, we wish to share 

with you today that the 32nd CINP World Congress of Neuropharmacology originally 

scheduled to take place on 25 – 28 June 2020 in Taipei, Taiwan will be postponed until 25 

– 28 February 2021. The location (Taipei International Convention Center, Taiwan) will 

remain the same. 

 

It is our top priority to care for the health and welfare of our participants and of the local 

Taipei community. We are aware of the travel restrictions that are being extended on a 

daily basis and impacting our colleagues' ability to attend the CINP 2020 Congress and 

other events. We also are aware that health institutions, organisations and educational 

institutions are restricting employee and student travel and participation in upcoming 

conferences. 

 

Please note that your registration fees can be transferred to the new dates of the CINP 

World Congress, now taking place on 25 – 28 February 2021. For those who prefer, 

registration fees will be reimbursed. Any travel and accommodation not directly booked 

through the Congress Secretariat will be at the discretion of the individual provider's policy. 

For information on hotel rooms booked via the Congress Secretariat, please refer to the 

Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) on the Congress website. 

 

Due to the rapidly evolving nature of the pandemic, we invite all delegates and industry 

partners to read our FAQ and monitor your emails, as well as our website, for specific 

information on the new congress timeline. 

 

In the meantime, please stay safe and healthy. 

 

On behalf of the CINP Executive Committee, 

 

https://cinp.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5b310113e7b969c59392eea50&id=31d06fad49&e=d086029266
https://cinp.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5b310113e7b969c59392eea50&id=b56443ad32&e=d086029266


 

 

Professor Siegfried Kasper 

CINP President 

  

 

Stay in Touch! Join the conversation on Social Media using the hashtag #CINP2021 

  

 


